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INVITATION TO BID 
 

BULK CHEMICALS FOR WATER AND 
WASTEWATER TREATMENT 

 
 
The Town of Denton, Maryland is accepting sealed bid proposals for supply and delivery of 
chemicals for water and wastewater treatment facilities. The chemicals shall be ordered on an 
as-needed basis during the term of the contract. Interested bidders are required to contact Katie 
Northam either by email at knortham@dentonmaryland.com or by phone at (410) 479-3625 to 
request a copy of the RFP. 
 
All questions concerning this RFP should be forwarded to Katie Northam by email at 
knortham@dentonmaryland.com. Any oral communications will be considered unofficial and 
nonbinding on the Town. Interested firms are encouraged to send an email to Katie Northam at 
knortham@dentonmaryland.com confirming their Notice of Intent to submit their qualifications. 
 
Submittals will be accepted no later than 2:00 p.m., on Friday, September 5th, 2025, by email 
to knortham@dentonmaryland.com.  
 
The Town of Denton encourages qualified Minority Business Enterprises (MBE) and Women 
Business Enterprises (WBE) to participate in this solicitation. The Town of Denton will not 
discriminate against any interested firms or individuals in regard to race, creed, color, sex, age, 
handicap or national origin, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, in the 
selection process. The Town of Denton is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
The Town of Denton reserves the right to reject any and all bids, and/or waive informalities or 
irregularities, and/or to accept or reject any items of any bid, as it may deem best for its interest. 
The Town reserves the sole right to terminate this process, to not award a contract, and to cancel 
or modify this solicitation process at any time. In no event will the Town or any of their respective 
agents, representatives, consultants, directors, officers, or employees be liable for, or otherwise 
obligated to reimburse, the costs incurred in preparation of this solicitation, or any related costs.  
 
 
 

TOWN OF DENTON 
 
 
 
 
 

Katie Northam, LEED AP BD+C 
Project Manager    


